
 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Reception Classroom News 

Friday 18th June 

This week we have learned about the very special prayer 

that Jesus taught us. We decorated the Lord’s Prayer with 

pictures of things that we are thankful for. We continued our 

work on materials and used many different sorts to build 

creations. We talked about how different materials are good 

for different jobs. In Maths we have been learning about 

sharing fairly, and working out different strategies to ensure 

we share an amount equally. We found out that some 

amounts cannot be shared, and there are 1 or 2 left over. 

We have thought about how we can help our friends and 

how they have helped us. We looked at the ripples in the 

water tray and thought about how kindness can spread in 

the same way. 

Next week… 

Our Maths work will continue on from sharing as we will be 

finding out about odd and even numbers. We will write 

about the things to do in Blackpool, and will look at what it 

was like in Victorian times. Our work in RE will teach us 

about prayer in different faiths. 

Cake Sale for Hamza 
       Thank you for your donations for the Class 5 Cake 

Sale. 
We will let you know the total amount raised as soon  

as we can. 
    

 

Dates for the diary 
 

1st July – Maths Day 
5th – 10 July – Super Safety Week 
6th July – Reception & KS1 Beach 

Party Day 

Courageous Advocate 

We had a very special Courageous 
Advocate this week, created by our 

Buddies in Class 5. 
 

Captain Sir Tom Moore joined the 
army at the age of only 19. In the first 
lockdown he raised a huge amount 

of money for charity by walking 
around his garden 100 times. 

 

 

 

  

Curriculum Award – Harrison, for a fantastic model using many types of materials. 
Christian Value of Forgiveness Certificate – Charlie, for being a kind and accepting friend. 

Diamond 9 

Our Diamond 9 word this week 

in class has been ‘Creativity’. 

 

s been ‘’. 

 

 

How much 

money did he 

raise for 

charity? 

  

  
Please could we ask that water bottles are the type with straws 

or lids that can be drunk through, as we have had lots of spills 

from the screw top variety. Thank you for your support. 


